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Monday 11th November 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The school vaccination team will be re-visiting school for a flu vaccination catch-up session 
in the upcoming weeks, If you have not yet completed an online consent or refusal form for 
your child for this flu season, we kindly request that you take this opportunity to do so at 
your earliest convenience. If you have already submitted a form for your child this flu 
season, there is no need to complete another one. However, if you have submitted a form 
and your child has not yet been vaccinated, the school vaccination team will attempt again 
at the catch-up session. 
 
 PLEASE CLICK LINK BELOW: 
 
 https://ncl.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/haringey   
 
 
If your child has already received the flu vaccine, please ignore the message above. It 
would be great to hear feedback from parent/carers, this can be done using the following 
link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ParentCarer2425  
 
For any further information or queries, please email: haringey@v-uk.co.uk or islington@v-
uk.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
School Nursing Team 
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